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26th May 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Year 11 Parent/Carer, 
 
REMINDER TO PURCHASE YOUR YEAR 11 HOODIE 
 
Please can we remind you to place your order for your year 11 hoodie.  We have extended the closing date 
for purchases to 7th June to enable you to go onto the on-line shop over half term to place your order. 
 
The design of the Hoodies has already been chosen.  However, once on the website you will be able to choose 
your own colour and size.  Please check your order carefully, enter your home address for delivery and then 
make the payment of £24.40 including post and packing via the School Leavers Company website. 
 
Please click on this link to go to your login page  https://www.schoolleaverscompany.co.uk/leavers-hoodies-
login . Or alternatively go to their website and click on “Login” at the top of our home page. 
 
Your login details are as follows: 
  
USERNAME: SL59682 
PASSWORD: 59682arthur 
 
For help with sizing see our sizing help and size guide: 
https://www.schoolleaverscompany.co.uk/leavers-hoodies 
 
All Hoodies will be delivered to home addresses within 4 weeks after the online shop closes. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Lisa Smith on lsmith@arthurterry.bham.sch.uk or 
0121 323 1150.  Or if it is a query with submitting your order please contact School Leavers Company directly. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Year 11 Team 
 
  


